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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-044 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: September 8, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:  PeopleSoft Financials Security Administration Training on September 23, 
2021 
 

 
ITS will host a virtual PeopleSoft Financials Security Administration Training on 
September 23, 2021 from 1 - 5 p.m.  As part of the training, ITS will review the following 
topics:  

• Managing User Security 
• Managing User Preferences 
• Managing Module Specific Security 
• Auditing IT Guidelines and Recommendations 

All Security Administrators from GeorgiaFIRST institutions and Augusta are invited and 
encouraged to attend this training.  Additionally, ITS will record this training and provide 
presentation materials to all attendees after this training. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

